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December 12, 1980

3-0-1-C
NODP-05-44
3-120-23

Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit #3
Docket No. 50-302
License No. DPR-72
Dear Sir:

Attached is a copy of the Crystal River Unit 3 November 1980,
Monthly Operating Report.

This report is submitted in accordance with Technical Specifica-
tion 6.9.1.6.

Very truly yours,
FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION

' " P. Y. Baynard
“Manager

B " Nuclear Support Services

Attachment

. cc: Office of Inspection and Enforcement
o U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
$ Suite 3100
< 101 N. Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
(one copy)
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